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As we come to an end of our very different school year, there are many things we
can celebrate with our children.  As families, you have endured and worked
together through a very few difficult months, and that is something to be proud
of!  Even though some traditional events have been cancelled or changed, please
know that all of the hard work by your children have been appreciated and
treasured by the staff and Cedar Hill.
I hope all the Cedar Hill families enjoy their summer, stay safe, and get an
opportunity to enjoy some fun summer activities.  Check out some links below
for some fun summer ideas!  
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SUMMER ROUTINE IDEAS



Counselor Contact Information
Email:  jessica.engler@jcschools.us
Website:  Cedar Hill School Counselor
Phone:  (636) 789-1759
Available Mondays-Fridays 
12PM-1:30PM

Quote of 
the week:

Activity of the week:

Books for Summer:

I am available via email over the summer.
I hope everyone stays safe and well! 

Come up with a family bucket list!  
Here is an example:

Check out PBS Kids for a great list of books to
read over the summer!  

Also, our local Library has great activities!

https://www.jcschools.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=16343
https://www.pbs.org/parents/thrive/childrens-books-for-summer-fun

